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MISSION STATEMENTMISSION STATEMENT  

Our mission is to en-Our mission is to en-

sure that students sure that students 

will find their purpose will find their purpose 

and become success-and become success-

ful, lifelong learners ful, lifelong learners 

and positive contribu-and positive contribu-

tors in a changing tors in a changing 

world.world.  

School is back in session.  After a long summer of work on the building, it is great to 
see the staff and students back on campus.  It is also great to see a lot of new faces in the 
crowd.  We are glad to have new students and staff and welcome them all as part of the USD 
350 family. 

I recently read a book by author Jon Gordon called One Word That Will Change 
Your Life.  The premise of the book is that it rarely works as well as we want when setting 
complicated goals or making resolutions for a new year.  Instead, we should focus on a single 
word for our improvement efforts. 

I have chosen a word for my personal development.  Also, 
we have chosen a word for our focus as a school district; our word 
for this year is “pride.”  This is part of our purpose-passion-pride 
motto, but we want to call extra attention to pride this year. 

As part of this focus, we held the first annual Tiger Pride 
Night on Friday, August 29th.  Thank you all for joining us for a great 
night celebrating our Tiger Pride!  This will be a yearly event that we 
will enjoy for some time to come. 

In a recent article in the St. John News, there was an article about the recent building 
improvements.  All restrooms in the main building have been remodeled and some classroom 
and office areas were renovated as well.  The HVAC system in the library is in the process of 
being replaced.  I won’t rewrite that article here, but it is important to note some information 
about entrances to the building.   

There is a new office at the southeast end of the main building.  This is where the 
combined district and elementary office is.  The Jr/Sr high entrance has not changed.  To enter 
the building during school hours, visitors must enter one of those two entrances.  Pick-up and 
drop-off locations remain unchanged.  Doors will be unlocked for student entry as they have 
been in the past.  See our website for more information about this. 

You will notice a new look to the Jr/Sr high entrance at the north end.  Our art teach-
er, Darlene Behnke, has painted a mural that gives our building a new look we can be proud of.  
She is to be commended for her work. 

The board of education has made it a priority to offer more course opportunities for 
our kids.  At the high school level, we are offering college-level plant & animal science courses 
and some of our students are traveling to Barton CC to take automotive classes.  We are 
working to expand work opportunities for kids as well.  Mrs. Lisa Cornwell is developed an 
internship program so students may get real-life work experience while still earning high school 
credit. 

The board of education has approved its budget for the 2014-15 school year.  The 
overall mill levy is up slightly (less than one mill).  If you would like to know more about the 
USD 350 budget, please see our website.  There is lots of information provided; perhaps more 
than you ever wanted to know. 

As always, if you’d like to visit about any of these topics or have other questions or 
concerns, I can be reached at 620-549-3564 or meyerj@usd350.com.  I am proud to be a Tiger 
and proud to serve USD 350 with Purpose, Passion, and Pride. 

 
Josh Meyer – USD 350 Superintendent  



MAGAZINE SALES 
Sophomores—Class of 2017 
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Magazines can be ordered/renewed online  
at your convenience all year long: 

Sept. 2  -  —Sept. 23 

St. John High School Sophomore 
Online Magazine Sales 

1. Go to www.gaschoolstore.com .    

2. Click on the big red “Shop Now” button 
 

3. Type in our school/organization online ID #: 

        2577336    (then click Next) 

       OR  Click on the “School/Organization Finder”  link 

      and do a search for our school (St. John HS/Soph) 
 
4.  Type in a SJH Sophomore’s name and click Next  
      OR   Click “Skip this step” button and follow directions  

Advantages to shopping online: 
 
 Fewer errors 
 Start receiving subscription  

sooner (3-4 weeks instead of 10-12) 
 Shop 24/7 
 Pay with credit card 
 Sophomores still earn $$ (even 

next spring!)   

If you want to make sure a student visits you, please contact the high school  
office or Tara Kinnamon at (620) 549-3277  OR  tkinnamon@usd350.com . 

Many 
digital  

subscriptions 
also available 
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From the Nurse’s Office Student Insurance  

Budget Information 
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POSTAL CUSTOMER 
 

ST.  JOHN JR/SR HIGH 
(620)  549-3277 
 
Mike Burgan 

Principal / AD 
Zoe Staub 
Diane Burgan 

Jr/Sr High Secretaries 

School Contact Information 

ST.  JOHN ELEMENTARY 
(620)  549-3518 

 
Travis Olive 

Principal 
Marla Irvine 

Secretary / Board Treas. 


